
Conc.: ACCC/C/2014/124 – REPLY from the Communicant to the 'Statement of the Government of 
the Netherlands concerning communication ACCC/C/2014/124’ of 26 November 2015

Amsterdam, 20 January 2016

Dear Members of the Aarhus Commission Compliance Committee, dear Secretariat

Hereby I send you our response to to the Statement of the Government of the Netherlands concerning 
communication ACCC/C/2014/124 of 26 November 2015 for consideration at the next session of the 
Compliance Committee.

With greetings,

Jan Haverkamp

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe
Environment and Human Settlement Division
Room 332, Palais des Nations
CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland
t: +41 22 917 2384
f: +41 22 917 0634
e: aarhus.compliance@unece.org 
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